
Hello Year One families!
I hope you are all ok and have settled back into home learning. Attached is this week’s letter and home learning plan, please choose activities to do each day.  
School welcomes year 6 back as from Monday (8th June) it is our hope that the planned opening to year 1 and foundation will go ahead the following week (15th June.) Further confirmation of this will be sent next week.
As discussed on the phone with all of you I will be moving to calling every other week (unless agreed otherwise with you.) I will endeavor to do this on a Monday afternoon, the next phone calls will be due on the 15th June. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]As from next week I will continue to set home learning every week, this learning will be the same as what is being taught in the classroom. I will upload any resources or worksheets that we are using onto the school website. The books that the writing is going to be based on are all available on You Tube, although some of you may already own them! The learning will be taking a slight different format to previously so please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or queries that you have once you have seen it next week. 
Please keep sending me picture, videos, messages, writing and any news that you have by email too.  Please continue to send these to the Year One email address; distance.learning1@stockham.oxon.sch.uk
These emails come straight to me now so it is a very good way for you to have direct contact with me for anything you need.  
Keeping fit and healthy is also really important whilst we are at home, try if you can to do something everyday which involves you being active.  Continue to try to do Joe Wickes morning PE session or you could try the new lesson from Mr Chadwick, follow the link  below to it:


Key Stage 1 -  https://youtu.be/1vA1ES4P7Wo

There are also these links with more suggestions for PE activities to keep you fit and active;
https://www.nhs.uk/10-minute-shake-up/shake-ups
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sHd2s_saYsQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xlg052EKMtk
https://family.gonoodle.com/


Take care and look after yourselves, 

Very best wishes, 
Mrs Kerman
